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The Board of Education of Unified School District 248 met at the Board Office on 
Monday, May 9, 2019.  President, Dale Shireman, called the meeting to order at 
6:30 pm.  Board members present were:  Roger Breneman, Dave Goble, Lori 
Johnson, Peggy Marshall, Beth Murphy, Kelly Peak, and Dale Shireman.  Also 
present were: Superintendent, Blaise Bauer; Clerk, Becky Mein; Treasurer, 
Laurie Masters; HS Principal, Todd Ferguson; Assistant HS Principal, Tom 
Stegman; MS Principal, BJ Pruitt; RVH Principal, Mark LaTurner; RVH Assistant 
Principal, Tina Daniel; WestRidge Executive Director, Dan Duling; GTA 
Representative, Melodee Knopp; and Cecily Perry, Hometown Girard. 
 
Dave Goble moved, Beth Murphy seconded the motion for the approval of the 
agenda with addition of item 16F-Resignation; approval of the minutes of the 
April 8, 2019 board meeting, approval of the revised treasurer’s report and the 
bills be approved for payment, amounting to $534,783.58.  Motion carried.  7 – 0. 
 
Roger Breneman moved, Lori Johnson seconded the motion to approve the 
following donations: $550.00-Ann Paarmann-Technical Scholarships for GHS; 
$500.00-National FCCLA (iBuckle/Up)-GHS FCCLA; $300.00-Ryan Sevart-GHS 
Track; and $10,000.00 Jump Start Grant-RVH Summer Early Childhood 
Program, for the 2019-2020 fiscal year.  Motion carried.  7 – 0.   
 
Dan Duling, WestRidge Executive Director, presented information on the various 
community service projects our students have been involved with their residents. 
 
The USD 248 Long Range Strategic Plan was presented by the respective 
Building Administrator. 
 
Dave Goble moved, Peggy Marshall seconded the motion to approve the MOU 
with Girard Medical Center for Nursing Services.  Motion carried.  7 – 0. 
 
Beth Murphy moved, Lori Johnson seconded the motion to approve the 2019-
2020 Middle School student handbook.  Motion carried.  7 – 0. 
 
Peggy Marshall moved, Roger Breneman seconded the motion to approve the 
2019-2020 School Board meeting dates, as presented.  Motion carried.  7 – 0. 
 
Kelly Peak moved, Dave Goble seconded the motion to enter executive session 
at 7:05 pm for a period of 10 minutes, for the purpose of non-elected personnel 
exception under KOMA with the Board Members, Superintendent, and Assistant 
HS Principal, Tom Stegman present.  This executive session was required to 
protect the privacy interests of an identifiable individual.  Motion carried.  7  – 0.  
Tom Stegman was excused from the executive session at 7:10 pm. 
 



Back to regular session at 7:15 pm 
 
Kelly Peak moved, Dave Goble seconded the motion to enter executive session 
at 7:15 pm for a period of 10 minutes for the exception for employer-employee 
negotiations under KOMA, with the Board Members, and Superintendent 
present.   This executive session was required for Meet and Confer items.  
Motion carried.  7 – 0. 
 
Back to regular session at 7:25 pm. 
 
Kelly Peak moved, Peggy Marshall seconded the motion to accept the following 
resignations/Retirements:  Nancy Boore-RVH Instructor; Steve Bever-GHS Head 
Baseball Coach; Jeremiah Hudson-GHS Assistant Baseball Coach; Dalton 
Steffens-GMS Custodian; Ron Trammell-RVH Custodian; and Tom Stegman-
GHS Assistant HS Principal.  Motion carried.  7 – 0. 
 
Dave Goble moved, Lori Johnson seconded the motion to approve the following 
employment recommendations: Lindsey Schiebe-RVH ESOL Para; Tara Bowin-
Girard Medical Center/USD 248 School Nurse; Dana Crain-GHS Assistant 
Volleyball Coach; Tim Lloyd-GMS Custodian; Linda Scales-RVH Custodian; 
Annie Robinson, Diana Shadden and David Bennett-Summer Maintenance; 
Carson Sevart-Summer Technology Office Aide; approved the certified personnel 
contract extensions for 2019-2020; and approved the classified contracts for 
2019-2020.  No action taken on RVH Elementary Instructor.  Motion carried.   
7 – 0. 
 
Principal reports were distributed in the Board Packets. 
 
Superintendent, Blaise Bauer, discussed the banking services.  Consensus of 
the Board is to remain with our local GN Bank. 
 
Beth Murphy presented her report from the Interlocal and Lori Johnson presented 
her report from Greenbush. 
 
Dave Goble moved, Peggy Marshall seconded the adjournment of the meeting at 
7:42 pm.  Motion carried. 7 – 0. 
 
 
 
Becky Mein 
Clerk           
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